




 
 

 
The OIG observed that the FTC has policies and procedures in place to address the Charge Card Act 
requirements regarding the management of its purchase and travel card programs. The OIG also 
observed that the FTC has controls in place addressing the oversight of its charge card programs. As a 
result, for FY 2018, we assessed the risk of illegal, improper, and erroneous purchases made through the 
FTC’s purchase card program as low. 
 
The OIG appreciates the cooperation and courtesies extended to us by the Financial Management Office 
during the course of this assessment. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this report, please 
contact me at (202) 326-3527, or by email at akatsaros@ftc.gov.  


